
HOPE VILLAGE - TINY
HOUSING ALTERNATIVES

Mission:  In collaboration with community partners;  provide short-
term and longer-term housing alternatives and service to people

experiencing homelessness in Chippewa County.

NEWS &
FEATURES

Mentor Team 
Fund Raising 
Property Search Team 
 Finance 
Cleaning and
Restocking 
 Construction &
Maintenance

HOPE VILLAGE
COMMITTEES

 

 

HOPE VILLAGE NEEDS
YOUR SUPPORT!

Volunteering 
Being a Mentor to our
Guests 
Financial  Support

Please consider… 

 

 

 

Hope Village would like to thank everyone in
the community that has provided support in

any way for the purchase of the new property
for a Tiny House Village. Whether it be

through donations, volunteering, lobbying or
praying, this next phase wouldn’t be possible

without you. 

Welcome to the first edition of the Hope
Village Newsletter! The goal of the newsletter

is to keep the community informed of the
latest information with the tiny house village.

SPRING 2021

THANK YOU!



VISIT
HOPEVILLAGECHIPPEWAFALLS.ORG

JOIN THE 100 ACTIVE
VOLUNTEERS!

HOPE VILLAGE RELOCATION

Work has begun on the former dental office on the
property to be used as a community building. It will

include bathrooms, showers, laundry, offices,
conference room, kitchen, dining and community room.
The property is being developed for the placement of

ten tiny houses in early 2022. 

HOW ARE THE HOUSES
LOOKING?

Thanks to Ken and his crew, the tiny houses are in
good shape. They are currently getting the houses in
summer mode by maintaining the AC units, replacing

batteries in the smoke alarms, replacing locks and
toilets and doing any touch-up painting as needed.

Tiffany and the cleaning crew make sure all the
houses are thoroughly cleaned and stocked between

guests so everyone can be off to a good start. 

STAY CONNECTED WITH US ON FACEBOOK 
 HTTPS://WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/HOPEVILLAGE


